
 
February 2023 

Dear families 

Leadership Update 

After eight wonderful years at Dixons, including almost five of these leading Dixons Music Primary, I feel that the academy is 
now in a place that has allowed me to take on a new challenge and share the knowledge I have gained at Dixons with the wider 
sector. 

As a result, I have accepted a position at Brigshaw Learning Partnership Multi-Academy Trust as Director of Primary, overseeing 
six primary academies in East Leeds from April 2023.  We have informed the students of this news today in their classes. 

This was an extremely difficult decision to make and I will miss the students, staff and families very much. 

I have been supported by an experienced and outstanding leadership team and therefore you will experience little change from 
my departure. 

After the February half-term, the trust will be appointing a substantive Head of Academy. The Head of Academy will be 
supported by Emma Steele, currently Principal at Dixons Trinity Academy. Miss Steele will also become the substantive Principal 
of Dixons Music Primary and work alongside the Head of Academy to lead the academy forward. There will be further 
communication about the Head of Academy position after the February half-term. 

I look forward to my final couple of terms here at Dixons and saying my goodbyes to you all over the next few months. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Robbins-Ross 
Principal 


